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ADVISORY LETTER NO. SSG-015-2014

25 September 2014

To all Filipinos in Bahrain,

In view of the rampant text and internet scams and other get-rich-quick money-making
schemes (such as pyramiding/multi-level marketing and social media networking schemes)
targeting overseas Filipinos, the Embassy wishes to warn all OFWs in the Kingdom of Bahrain
to refrain from responding to suspicious text/email/social media messages from unknown
persons inviting them to participate in any such activities.

The Embassy strongly advises overseas Filipinos to be wary of such fraudulent schemes and
not to respond to any such messages to avoid becoming victims of these scams.

OFWSs in Bahrain are likewise advised to verify all information pertaining to available
opportunities abroad with the Philippine Overseas Labor Office (POLO) and/or the Philippine
Overseas Employment Administration (POEA).

Very truly yours,

SAHID S. GLAN

P.O. Box 26681, Manama, Kingdom of Bahrain Tel. (+973) 17 721 234 Fax (+973) 17 720 827
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